
 

  

 

   
 

10.24.24 

To Whom It May Concern, 

It is with great pleasure that I provide this letter of support for Dr. Marsha Evans and her 

initiative. The Honey Pot Company has previously worked with Dr. Evans, and we have 

seen firsthand the profound positive effects her programs have on those seeking personal 

and professional growth. Her initiative creates an inclusive and empowering environment 

where participants are given the tools to manifest their goals and realize their potential. 

Dr. Evans' work is perfectly aligned with The Honey Pot’s mission to support and uplift 

women through health, wellness, and empowerment. As Dr. Evans pursues future grant 

opportunities to expand her offerings, we stand ready to support her efforts. The funding 

she seeks will be instrumental in extending the reach of her transformative programs, 

benefiting even more individuals and communities. 

We are proud to endorse Dr. Evans and her initiative, and we look forward to the 

potential of continuing our partnership as her work grows. Please feel free to contact me 

if you require additional information regarding our support for Dr. Evans and her future 

endeavors. 

Sincerely, 
Shanice Ricketts 
Brand Manager 
The Honey Pot Company 

 


